Big Horn Armory Makes a Big Banq at the

Happy range day shooter working the action on our Model 89 Spike Driver!

Big Horn Armory made a big impact at this year’s Industry Day at the Range. Held
onJan. 17, 2022, during the first in-person SHOT Show® since the pandemic’s
start, many attendees were anxious to see familiar faces and get their hands on
products and send lead downrange. This one-day annual event is held at the
Boulder Rifle and Pistol Club just 30 minutes from
downtown Las Vegas and gives media members and
buyers a chance to join exhibitors from the shooting
and hunting industry to test out new products and get
actual hands-on experience.

Our representatives at the Industry Day at the Range
event were happy to give buyers and the media a
chance to shoot the impressive AR500, the most
powerful short-range, semi-auto based on an AR .308
platform, and our exciting new tactical lever gun, the

Model 89 Black Thunder! We have lift off! Kidding aside, many
. . . . of the Range Day shooters were
Designated the Model 89BT, is optimally sized, pleasantly surprised just how

manageable and comfortable it was to
shoot the 500 S&W Magnum our of
our lever action rifles.

perfectly configured, and is ideal for hunting, home


https://www.shotshowrangeday.com/
http://www.shotshow.org/
https://brpclub.org/
https://www.bighornarmory.com/product-category/ar500/

defense, or survival situations. The Model 89BT will be available by mid-2022.

We were busy all day with a steady stream of shooters eager to try out these
powerful 500 Magnum rifles. They did not walk away disappointed.

There was a lot of interest in the AR500. It’s the only 500 Magnum AR available. Range Day shooters were impressed with
having 500 Magnum ballistics in a familiar, soft shooting AR platform.

True Pearce from GunsAmerica.com checking out the new Model 89 Black Thunder. He and his crew loved this rifle!
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